Sent: 1/03/2025 6:27:24 PM
Subject: DA2025/0132

Dear council
Please reject the DA for a 24 hour McDonalds in an already congested junk-food saturated

area.
The locals (including their local primary school children) do not want or need this.

We have sky rocketing obesity rates in adults and children and the traffic around Roseberry
street is already extremely congested.

Please listen to your local ratepayers instead of a bowing to the wishes of a multinational.
Thank you

Claire



